
 

 

To celebrate this half term’s topic ‘Down in the Jungle’ we would like 

the children to come to school dressed in a jungle 

costume of their choice on Friday 22nd March. This 

could include an elephant, tree frog, tiger, snake, 

crocodile or a jungle explorer.  

 

If your child has any ‘jungle’ stories/ non-

fiction or magazines that they would like to 

bring into school for this day then please send them in with 

your child’s name on. 

 

Any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 
 

Many thanks, 

 

Foundation Stage Team 

 


